
Butler  feature  rained  out,
double features July 25
Quincy, MI — (June 13, 2015) — The Engine Pro Sprints on Dirt
presented by ARP series was nearly able to complete their
entire  program  Saturday  night  at  Butler  Speedway.
Unfortunately rain started to fall prior to the feature event,
forcing officials to postpone it until SOD’s second appearance
of the year at Butler on July 25th. That program will feature
the makeup feature and a complete SOD program.
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